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Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,

We are blessed with the opportunity and responsibility to pray for you and support your ministry.
Our monthly letters are meant to let you know how much we appreciate your service and devotion
to our Lord and the Holy Catholic Church.

Each day of the week, at least one of our members is praying for you. As a group centered on the
need for prayer, we believe that through our combined prayers, we can assist you in your mission
to serve the Lord. Praying for you allows us to grow closer to you, our Catholic community and
each other.

We have just celebrated our second Easter during this tragic pandemic. Our world has just
recently started to make progress in fight against the COVID-19 virus. Many prayers were
answered with the development of an effective vaccine. We now have hope that life will begin to
return to near normal. We can see the day is closer to when we can gather with our entire faith
community to celebrate the love of Christ and the abundant blessings, He provides us.

Easter is a time to embrace the promise of new life that Christ offers us. We need to allow
ourselves to be filed with His love, hope and compassion. We need to trust that our loving Father,
His son Jesus and the Holy Spirit will bless us by eradicating COVID-19 and helping us to face the
other challenges facing our world. Having faith in our God and holding strong to our Christian
community, will give us the ability to go out into the world and spread the good news.

During the coming days let us reflect on the great love God has for us. As it says in John 3:16, “For
this is how God loved the world: He gave his only Son, so that everyone who believes in him may
not perish but may have eternal life".

The Men of Action wish you a blessed Easter season. May you feel God’s warm embrace and be
strengthened by His love.

Your Brothers In Christ:

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action

[Please Note: In order to decrease the potential spread of the COVID 19 virus, the MOA are not personally signing your prayer letter this month.]
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